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Annual Reports 

The annual reports were sent home on Tuesday 5th July 

2016.  There was a drop in session available for 

parents/carers to discuss any issues.  Please could the 

letter of receipt, including child and parent/carer 

comments be handed back into school by the end of 

the school day tomorrow. 

 

School Uniform Deadline 

PMG Schoolwear have asked us to communicate to 

our parents/carers to avoid disappointment, that the 

12th August 2016 will be the deadline for any orders 

online to guarantee delivery before children return 

back to school.  The website is 

www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk for all school uniform. 

 

Term Dates 2016-2017 

  

        Autumn Term 2016 

Terms Starts Wednesday 7th September 

2016 

Half Term          Monday 24th October – Friday 

28th October 2016 

Term Finishes   Wednesday 21st December 

2016 

 

  Spring Term 2017 

Terms Starts     Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Half Term        Monday 20th February – Friday 

24th February 2017 

Term Finishes    Friday 7th April 2017  

 

  Summer Term 2017 

Term Starts     Wednesday 26th April 2017 

May Day    Monday 1st May 2017 

Half Term Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd 

June 2017 

Term Finishes    Thursday 20th July 2017  

 

Year 2 Pupils 

Just to remind our current Year 2 parents/carers that 

from the Autumn Term children will no longer qualify 

to receive a Universal Free School Meal as part of the 

government’s initiative for Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 pupils.  If your child is eligible to receive free school 

meals (if you are in receipt of a qualifying benefit), 

then your child’s meals will continue to be free. 

If you think you could be eligible for free school meals, 

please contact the school office for an application form to 

complete.  Also, children will no longer be provided with 

fruit at break time.  Children can bring a healthy snack 

from home, such as fruit.  Please remember that Norwood 

is a nut free school. 

 

School Uniform 

Please can we re-iterate that patterned or coloured socks 

are not part of our school uniform.  Pupils must only wear 

plain tights or socks in our school colours.  We hope to 

see all our pupils returning in September in the correct 

school uniform. 

  

Kingswood Trip 

Our current Year 5 are looking forward to their residential 

trip to Kingswood, which is an outdoor activity centre in 

Norfolk. 

The trip is from Friday 23rd September until Monday 

26th September 2016. 

More detailed information will be distributed at the start 

of the new academic year. 

 

Year 6 Pupils 

We say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils.  We send them our 

best wishes and good luck for their futures. 

 

And Lastly…… 

We say a huge thank you to you the Parents and Carers 

who have worked with the school and supported us so 

much throughout this school year. Thank you!! 

 

End of Term 

The Summer Term finishes on Friday 22nd July 2016. 

 

http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/

